PROGRESS REPORT ON

Boats for Indonesian Schoolchildren 
Period: May – June 2007       

The boat building had a lot of obstacles such as weather and the fund availability. Above all the obstacles, however, the most interesting thing was the high number of NGO that built boats in place of the lost or damaged boats due to tsunami, meanwhile, particularly in Simeulue Island, there were not many skilled people who could build traditional boats. 
The stage done by the program section of school access and facility that is responsible towards Boats for Indonesian Schoolchildren was boat painting after the image of children environment.
Prior to the finishing process by boat painting, there were not many education community knew that the boats would be delivered to schools. However, due to the symbol of National Education Department of Indonesia on the boat, finally they found out so that several schools that thought they needed boats, tried to negotiate to get them. FTPI had not yet promised anything and then would see the financial condition first.

Some document of the finishing process of boat building that all at once became livelihood of the people of Simeulue Island-Aceh can be seen as follows: 
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	Painting process with white color as background done by local artist of Simeulue Island.  
	The symbol of National Education Department of Indonesia 
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	As seen above, the picture of schoolchildren painted on the boats which would be delivered to SMP Alafan Utama Simeulue-Aceh-Indonesia. 
	The entire painting process was done, and the children nearby were seen enjoyable with the beauty of the picture.  



The next agenda is the purchase and the installation of boat machines and then the delivery to Alafan Utama Junior High School, Simeulue regency-Aceh. 
May it will be beneficial  
Yogyakarta, June 25, 2007
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